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To whom it may concern, 

 

I have known Brock Theilen for the past seven years. I first met Brock on the little league 
field when he was just ten years old. At the time, I was coaching little league and had been for 
several years. I immediately identified Brock as someone special. Brock was a talented young 
baseball player whom possessed a positive attitude and willingness to learn. These are traits 
Brock still maintains to this day. 

For the past three years I have been fortunate enough and have had the privilege to coach 
Brock at the high school level. Through Brock’s on-going commitment, dedication and hard 
work he was able to secure a position on the varsity team as a freshman. Since that time I have 
watched Brock continue to improve his skill set as he has matured both mentally and physically. 

Brock’s skills, knowledge of the game and tireless work ethic earned him the #1 position 
on our pitching staff this year. Brock backed this up with a 1.01 ERA and sixty two strikeouts in 
55 innings pitched. When not pitching, Brock is a solid defensive first baseman who possesses 
above average power at the plate.       

Brock is a talented young man who has not yet reached his baseball potential. He has 
success written all over him and I believe he will be an asset to any college program. If you have 
any questions about Brock please do not hesitate to contact me at 831-600-6563 or at 
grumpy136@sbcglobal.net. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mitch Medina 

Assistant Varsity Coach 

Santa Cruz High School Baseball  


